
Registration and Accreditation of Journalists 

 

 All journalists are requested to inform the IAEA Press Office (press@iaea.org) of 

their plan to attend the conference. 

 Journalists with permanent accreditation to the VIC need no additional credentials. 

We encourage those journalists who do not yet have permanent accreditation, to 

request it at UNIS Vienna. 

 Journalists who require only a temporary Press Badge are requested to contact 

Michelle Gruensteidl (m.gruensteidl@iaea.org; Phone: [+43-1] 2600-22048 or 

[+43-1] 2600-21273). 
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